
BELA-BELA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

DRAFT INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP) AND DRAFT 

BUDGET FOR 2020/2021 

This advert is published in terms of section 21A of the Local Government:  

Municipal Systems Act, No. 32 of 2000 and section 75 of the Local 

Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, No. 56 of 2003. 

Notice is hereby given in terms of section 34 of the Local Government: Municipal 

Systems Act, No. 32 of 2000 and section 22 (a) & 23 (a) of the Local Government: 

Municipal Finance Management Act, No. 56 of 2003 that Bela-Bela Local 

Municipality has noted its draft IDP and Budget for 2020/2021 at its Special 

Municipal Council Meeting on Wednesday 25 March 2020. 

These documents will be available for public scrutiny on the Municipal Website: 

www.belabela.gov.za from Friday 8 May 2020 and will also be available at the 

Municipal Offices and the Library during Covid-19 lockdown level that permits this 

exercise. 

Comments, inputs and objections can be lodged with the undersigned in writing at 

the following addresses: 

The Municipal Manager 

Bela-Bela Local Municipality 

Private BagX 1609 

BELA-BELA 

0480 

E-mail addresses: Public.comments@belabela.gov.za  

  The closing date for written representations or submissions is Friday 05 June 2020 

at 16h00.   

 

                                         

SM Makhubela      

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 

NOTICE NO.: 16/20 
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